
 

048.2015/FP/em 

Lausanne, Wednesday, 24 June 2015 
 
To all the National Federations 
 
CC: Nathalie Rodriguez, FIE CEO  
Krisztian Kulcsar, FIE Sport Director 
Via e-mail 
 

Dear Mrs President, 

Dear Mr President, 

 

As you know, the upcoming Congress 2015 will have to approve the calendar for 

the season 2016-2017. In order to carry on with the calendar reform, inaugurated 

during the season that is just come to an end, it was deemed interesting for our 

purposes, launching a new call for biddings, in order to build a calendar, which will 

be valid for the Olympic cycle 2016-2020, to broaden our common horizons, always 

taking into account the history and the quality of the competitions organizations.  

Within this context, we invite you to fill in the application that you will find herewith, 

according to the instructions contained in the form itself. Following the remarks 

received, the senior world cup competitions, men’s and women’s ones at a same 

weapon, have been staggered, to match the request of those countries having a 

single coach for both teams, in order to avoid that they have to face the choice to 

privilege one team at the expenses of the other one. 

We hope to receive many applications from your side. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Frédéric Pietruszka 

Secrétaire général 

 

Enclosure : application form in excel format 


